
 

 

BLACKFRIARS BRIDGE FORESHORE 
WORKS UPDATE – AUTUMN 2024 

Works towards completion of the new super sewer at Tideway’s Blackfriars Bridge Foreshore site 
are progressing well. The piles for the cofferdam (the temporary area of land built into the river to 
allow construction to take place) have all been removed now. We have also completed the precast 
cladding of the new river wall. 
 
The new Blackfriars public realm is beginning to take shape. At 110 metres long it is the largest 
single structure built into the River Thames in some 150 years.  
 
Our temporary offices that were situated at street level have been dismantled and the team are 
now based at the lower level on the old walkway. 
 
Sections of the new Tideway Tunnel are currently being tested ahead of its proposed full 
operational opening in 2025. 
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     New river wall. 



 

 

 
 

For the latest updates on the progress 
of the super sewer please visit our 
website (www.tideway.london) or 
alternatively you can access the 
Tideway YouTube channel. 
(www.youtube.com/@tidewaylondon) 
 
 
For any enquiries about the project 
please contact the Tideway 24hr 
Helpdesk on 08000 308080 or via 
email: helpdesk@tideway.london. 

 

Vent columns at the western end of the site. 
View of the new river wall from Blackfriars Bridge. 
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